
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Your child has volunteered to participate in Bald for Bucks to raise money for cancer research and 
patient-care programs at Roswell Park Comprehensive Cancer Center.  Your child will collect pledges 
through the Bald for Bucks online fundraising platform, and in return for these donations will shave their 
head, cut their ponytail, dye their hair or add tinsel to their hair (NEW THIS YEAR)! 
 
Participants who opt into cutting and donating their ponytail will be given a participant slip and a baggie 
to turn their ponytail in at school.   We will send them together to the appropriate organization.   
 
We will be kicking off the Goin’ Bald for Bucks VIRTUAL fundraiser on February 26, 2024. All money is 
collected in advance and turned in prior to March 27, 2024. We will have an event  to celebrate 
participants on March 27, 2024 from 1:00-2:00pm. Family members of participants are welcome to join 
us on the day of the event. Donations can be made online or in the form of cash or check, made payable 
to the Roswell Park Alliance Foundation. Cash or check donations can be turned in to your school 
coordinator. 
 
Your child MUST sign up on the Bald for Bucks website and join team NORTH COLLINS CSD. Directions 
to sign up online are on the back of this permission slip. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ashley Ippolito (Elementary Coordinator) 

Erin McClure (Jr/Sr High Coordinator) 

aippolito@northcollinscsd.org 
emcclure@northcollinscsd.org 

 

 
Please detach at this line and return the permission slip to your teacher coordinator prior to your event. 
 
By signing below, you agree to your child’s participation in Bald for Bucks and the use of your child's 
name and photograph for promotional purposes.  I hereby waive all claims against Goin’ Bald for Bucks, 
Roswell Park Alliance Foundation, Roswell Park Comprehensive Cancer Center and event sponsors for 
any injury I might suffer at this event. 
 
I will be (select all that apply):

● Shaving my head                                                         
● Donating my hair 

● Dying my hair 
● Adding tinsel to my hair

 
 
_________________________________    ________________________________         
Student Signature                                                   Parent Signature 
 Both signatures required. 

www.baldforbucks.org 
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Follow these directions below or scan the  

QR Code above to sign up! 

 

1.  Go to www.baldforbucks.org  

2. Click: Register  

3. Click: Join Team 

4. Click:  Create Account or Login 

5. Search for Team:  North Collins  

6. Click: North Collins CSD 

7. Our NC page will show up 

8. Complete all information 

9. Once completed you will see icons for Social Media, 

click the one you want to share your bald for bucks 

page to.  

10. Start collecting donations!  

 

 

If you need assistance or have any questions, contact me 

at:  aippolito@northcollinscsd.org 

http://www.baldforbucks.org/
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